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Question 25/16 “Multimedia Security in Next Generation Networks” thanks the IPTV Focus Group with the LS reporting on the outcome of the first FG IPTV meeting.

In particular, Q25/16 recognizes creation of WG3 within the FG IPTV with the mandate to study the service security and content protection issues.

Q25/16 believes that the topics within WG3 such as content security, digital rights management (DRM), conditional access, subscriber security, and service security are all very closely related to Q25/16’s study subjects of multimedia security in next generation networks. While Q25/16 does not have available Recommendations in the IPTV security field, Q25/16 is pleased to offer its security expertise in the multimedia area where that may be of value.

Q25 does not have specific comments on the approach taken by WG3 on IPTV security matters; yet the method generally appears comprehensive and systematic.

We are generally very interested in the progress of the WG3 on the IPTV security matters and we would like to solicit to be kept further up to date.
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